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All DEO/DEEO in Haryana.

Memo No. 8/2-2022 PS(1)
Dated Panchkula, the

Subject: - Rectification in Form-VI filled in the year 2o.25-26 &
opening the portal for the same.

Kindly refer to the subject cited above.

During the scrutiny of Form-VI filled by various private

schools for the year 2025-26, the following discrepancies has been

found:-

"Almost each school in the column und.er head fee for the

year 2025-26, filled zero, which the case may not be, because school

are charging fee from students".

Under this head, the school should fill the amount of fee

being charged from the student in the current academic session i.e.

2025-26.

The Department has taken a serious view of this and

therefore, I have been directed to convey you to get this error rectified

from the private school working under your control. For rectification

of the error, the departmental portal will be open from 17 .O7.2025 to

31.o7 .2025.

d{r4,t
Superintendent Private School

For Director Secondary Education,
Haryana, Panchkula

Endst. No. Even Dated Panchkula
A copy of the above is forwarded to JD, IT Ce1l for

information and necessary action.

Superin r"nd"rn r"School
E'or Director Secondary Education,

Haryana, Panchkula
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